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Presenting our Chapter plates for 2001.  Yes, Paul Vilser’s latest creation brings cars back to
our plate.  You cannot beat the combination of a Turbo Regal and a GS on our plates.  This
years plate has brown raised lettering on a wheat background.  Featuring a gray Turbo Regal
and blue GS the lettering for the logos and “a salute to Buick Horsepower” is in red.
Members who purchased last years plates will be able to purchase the same number.  Be on
the lookout for correspondence in early May, and be sure to return it promptly to reserve your
number.  As always we will need a copy of your registration and drivers license.

Calling all volunteers!
We need volunteers for the Nats!  This year the Chicagoland Chapter is helping out with the
car show.  We will be judging the cars, instead of the usual people’s choice.  We don’t need
experts, just people willing to put in a few hours time on Friday, 6/15.  The judging will consist
of a simple, one-page form.  We don’t expect anyone to do anything like concours judging.
In most cases, judges will be in pairs.  These pairs will work one class, maybe two if it’s a
small class.

The purpose of this is to free up folks so that they don’t have to baby-sit their own cars all
day.  The more people that we can get, the faster it will go. Please help your chapter out? E-
mail Steve Jones, G.S. Nationals Car Show Judging Coordinator at jonesddj@aol.com or
you can email us at loydb@enteract.com  You can also call us at 708-485-8477.

Please help us show how great a chapter we have!

Please take a look at your mailing label.
It will tell you when your membership
expires.  If your membership has expired
this will be your last newsletter.  Take a
few minutes and make sure you send in
the application with your latest car
collection listed and add your e-mail
address.


